
 

 

ROADOAN ROAD 

 

 

Dear Resident: 

Please accept my sincere apology for failing to inform you about the construction that took 
place on Roadoan Road last Saturday, September 9, 2017.   

CATTS Construction will be diligent in notifying the residents about any future major 
construction on Roadoan, including any construction that will impact the access to your 
driveways.   

Should you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me directly.  

Sincerely, 

  
 
Michael Dempsey 
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